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Please attached our letter dated 9 July 2019.
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9 July 2019 
 
 
 
Our Ref: PLM:HAR035/4001 
 

 
The Chief Executive Officer 
Northern Beaches Council 
725 Pittwater Road 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
 
Attention: Luke Perry  
 

By Email: 
council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 

 
 

 
Dear Sir 
 
DA 2018/1514 Warringah Mall 

We refer to the above DA and our letters dated 24 October 2018 and 12 December 2018 on behalf of 
Harrison Investments Pty Limited (Submission). 

This submission is in response to the public exhibition of the further information provided by the 
applicant to the Council in mid-June 2019 (Further Information). 

The Further Information does not address at all the matters raised in our Submissions, nor the issues 
raised by the Council’s Natural Environment Referral Response and the Engineering Referral 
Response (Internal Referrals), both of which contained recommendations that the DA be refused. 

We submit that the Further Information is inadequate and unless and until the matters raised in the 
Submissions and the Internal Referrals are addressed by the applicant, the DA cannot be 
recommended for approval.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Penny Murray 
Partner 
Direct Line: +61 2 8915 1031 
Direct Fax: +61 2 8916 2000 
Email: penny.murray@addisonslawyers.com.au 

 


